
 

Celebrating Book Week 2019 

 

 

 

From 17th-23rd August 2019, we celebrate CBCA Book Week and      

St Kieran’s plans to introduce this year’s Short List ďooks to our 
students. 

Throughout the year, the Children's Book Council of Australia (CBCA) 

works in partnership with authors, illustrators, publishers, booksellers 

aŶd other orgaŶisatioŶs iŶ the ĐhildreŶ’s ďook world to ďriŶg iŵages 
and stories into the hearts and minds of children and adults.  

In celebrating ͞ReadiŶg is ŵy SECRET POWER͟, St KieraŶ’s StudeŶts 

are welcome to dress up and come to school as their favourite      

Book Character OR Super Hero on Thursday 22nd August 2019. 

 

 

 


